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WORDS OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

“Every day may not be good,  

but there is something good in every day.”   
 

-Alice Morse Earle  

COMMUNITY SUPPORT 

This pandemic has taken a mental, physical, and emotional toll on us all. 

One silver lining of having a little extra time at home is being able to find 

moments of reflection - to renew our minds and spirits. Todd Burrier, who 

is dedicated to helping others live rich and fulfilling lives through his  

executive and personal coaching business, has continued to be a generous 

supporter of the Y. Staff members of the Y have benefited from several of 

his webinars that he offered at no cost during the COVID19 epidemic, as 

well as his insight on staying successful while working at home.   

 

“The Y is about helping people to help themselves through provid-

ing opportunities for anyone with a desire to improve, and starting 

with the important fundamentals of physical health and being a 

positive force in the community.” 

-Todd Burrier 

 

For uplifting inspiration and more  

information about living a rich and  

fulfilling life, check out Todd’s website 

at www.toddburrier.com or visit his  

Facebook page. 

 

Thank you, Todd, for all that you do 

to support the Y and this community! 



Wellness Tip 

If you're moderately active, but 

still looking to get in better shape, 

it's a good idea to start tracking 

your macros. Your macros, or  

macronutrients, are the three main 

classes of food that are required to 

fuel your body. To many, it can be an objectively dry topic, so we will con-

dense it down to the most pertinent information over the next few weeks. 

Or, if you’re short on time, there is a quick reference guide on the next 

page for this week's topic: Carbohydrates. Be on the lookout in your mem-

ber email for more information on Carbohydrates from Certified Personal 

Trainer, Marcel Wright. 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM OUR MEMBERS! 
 

What have you and your family been up to?  

Have you started a new hobby or tried a 

new recipe?  Learned a new skill or built a 

healthy habit?  Maybe you have a favorite 

physical activity or family game! 

 

Let us know! Email Marissa at  

mzinni@trymca.org and you may end up in 

a future connections newsletter! 

FAVORITE BIBLE VERSE 

Iesha Grove, Family Services Director 

 

II Corinthians 4:18 

 

“While we look not at the things which are seen,  

but at the things which are not seen: for the things  

which are seen are temporal; but the things which  

are not seen are eternal.” 





We hope you and your family are 

well and safe. These are  

extraordinary times that have moved 

us all to know that camp will look  

different this year. There is no better 

place for kids to connect, make new 

friends, try new things, and discover 

their potential. We are following all 

CDC, local, state, and government 

guidance. We will continue to keep 

lines of communication open and 

transparent as Pre-Camp kicks off 

next week. One thing we know for 

sure: Kids need camp more than  

ever.  Our camp staff has been very busy in their  

  trainings getting ready to welcome back  

   all of our camp kids and they can’t wait! 


